
Welcome to the HCAT newsletter, where we will keep our community up to 

date with all the wonderful things happening across schools in the Trust. And 

what better way to start than showcasing the celebrations and activities that 

took place in schools to mark our 8th birthday. As part of the celebrations, we 

saw birthday lunches put on by our HCAT catering teams, which looked 

delicious. Thank you to our teams across the schools. As this was our 8th 

birthday, we also asked our schools to complete ‘8 Good Deeds’. This was a 

fantastic way for our children and staff to celebrate and appreciate each other 

during these challenging times. We hope you enjoy some of the pictures 

below, which were posted on social media.                                    
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Our catering teams were keen 

to show off their amazing 

skills, so we held a cake 

competition as part of our 

celebrations. Here are the top 

3! 

1st Place – Collingwood 

Primary School 

 

 

2nd Place – Thoresby Primary 

School 

 

 

3rd Place – Gilberdyke 

Primary School 

 

As we come towards the end of the school year, we want to wish you all a happy and safe 

summer holiday.  

Don’t forget you can keep up to date with all our schools by following us @HCATschools - 

and keep up to date with the fantastic food the catering team are serving the children by 

following @hcatcatering 

Dates to remember: 

All schools will be closed 

by Friday 23rd July.  

Please refer to your school 

website for the first day 

back in September. 

 


